
F E D E R A L R E S E R V E B O A R D 

WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-6937 

July 30, 1931. 

SUBJECT: Changes in Inter-District Tine Schedule. 

Dear Sir; 

Upon agreement "between the Federal reserve 
banks affected, the Federal Reserve Board has ap-
proved the following changes in the inter-district 
time schedule: 

From Richmond To Portland. From 5 days to 4 days 
From Richmond To Seattle From 5 days to 4 days 
From Richmond To Spokane From 5 days to 4 days 
From Baltimore To Omaha From 3 days to 2 days 

Very truly yours, 

J. C. Soell, 
Assistant Secretary. 

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL F. R. BANKS. 
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